August 2014 General Membership Meeting
The meeting started at 7:02 p.m. with no communications.
Ken and Sadie have been working with Pete out at the property, thank you to everyone.
Our intern Lyndie has been painting picnic tables, the shed, she pulled non-native plants out and mowed the property.  

The secretary’s report was read and accepted as such.

No treasure’s report was available.

Old business began with noting the boat lift grant money from the Thrift and Gift in Winneconne came in and we are still waiting for another boat lift quote to come in.  Thank you to the Thrift and Gift for your support. 
The roof work is almost complete. 
No update is available on the bike race.

Our insurance does not cover the damage to the carp gate.
The paperwork is almost set to invest in the OACF and now the club just has to decide an amount.

A few groups are in for the golf outing.  We need more and keep spending the word for prizes as well.

New business started with an email from Art saying someone was on the tern island and smashed tern eggs and killed a few chicks.  A press release was done by the DNR and an investigation is ongoing.  

Josh Mock wants to plan an ultramarathon at the property.  He is going to meet with a couple of board members to discuss the details.  

The club is working to set up a 4 hour meeting with a professional strategic planner to assist the board to help prepare and plan for the future of the club.

A carnival is being hosted by the Oshkosh Zoological Society at the Oshkosh Menominee Zoo August 10th from 10-4.  The club is going to set up a stand and help spread the word with fun activities.  

August 25th is the sponsor dinner at the White House from the April banquet.  Invites are out and follow ups are to come.

Memberships are coming and looking good.  We will keep reminding others who have not paid or been contacted.

A motion was made first by Don and seconded by Ken at 7:50 p.m. for adjournment.   
